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Research Analysis 

 

SB 570 exempts the Oklahoma Military Department from the requirement to obtain an 

information security risk assessment. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure adds the Oklahoma Military Department to the list of agencies that are exempt from 

conducting an information security audit. 

 

Upon review and with consultation from the Department, passage of the measure may save the 

Department $15,000 to $30,000.  

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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